GOVERNMENMT OF ASSAM
OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER

GOLAGHAT DIVISION:::::00020:: GOLAGHAT
e-muil: dfo.t.golaghat@gmail.com

SITE INSPECTION REPORT OF DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER, GOLAGHAT
DIVISION, GOLAGHAT

I, Sri S.K. Thakuria, IFS, Divisional Forest Officer, Golaghat Division, Golaghat,
have inspected the proposed diversion site of GGS/EPS in Khoraghat area (4.10 ha.) vide
proposal No. FP/AS/Others/154603/2022 submitted by Oil & Natural Gas Corporation Ltd.
Jorhat, Assam in Rengma Reserved Forest on 19/10/2022 along with Officials of Oil &
Natural Gas Corporation Ltd. Jorhat & accompanied by Range Forest Officer, Uriamghat

Range.

The proposed diversion area of 4.10 ha. is

1. Within Rengma reserved Forest.

2. Open forest devoid of trees
3. Sometimes Leopard, Pangolin, Slow Loris are seen in the adjoining areas.

Other common birds and animals like Jackle, Monkeys, squirrels can be seen.
4. Located at an aerial distance of 30.90 Km. (approx.) from the nearest wildlife
sanctuary i.e. Nambor-Doigrung Wildlife Sanctuary.
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